
 

 

 

 

Welcome back to the second part of the Summer 
term. We hope that you all had a lovely half term 
break and managed to enjoy the warmer weather. 
We have a number of events/planned for this half 
term, so please ensure that you keep up to date of 
these things by reading our weekly newsletter or 
checking the calendar page on our 
school website: https://
www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk/
school-calendar 

Now the warmer weather has ar-
rived, please can we ask that all 
children have a water bottle in 

school, that sun cream is applied before the children arrive and that 
they bring a hat to keep them cooler.  Children will be outside for 
lunchtime, playtimes and their P.E. lessons. Taking 
regular sips of water throughout the day will ensure 
that children are kept hydrated during these warmer 
days.  

Our chick eggs have arrived! We will be closely ob-
serving as the eggs start to hatch. 

Next weekend, we are offering one of our families the 
opportunity to look after the chicks for the weekend. If 
this is something you would like to do, please let us 
know by Thursday 17th June 2021 and all families will 
be put into a hat– good luck! 

Next week, we will be on Week 3 of our Summer menu 

Due to staff absence, there will be a slight change to next weeks 

menu-  Wednesday Green band will be vegetable 

nuggets and pasta. 



Silver Class 

1st: Keira N 

2nd: Daniel C 

3rd: George R 

Purple Class 

1st: Neev V 

2nd: 
3rd: 

Gold Class 

1st: George P 

2nd: Peyton R 

3rd: 

White Class 

1st: Ethan L 

2nd: 
3rd: 

Black Class 

1st: Erin E 

2nd: Chloe L 

3rd: 

Green Class 

1st: Charlotte S 

2nd: Isabel R 

3rd: 

Lilac Class 

1st: Bobbee B 

2nd: Darcey S 

3rd: Henry J 

Well done to everyone.  The top 
child in each class will be entered 
into a draw which will be drawn at 
the end of term. 

  

Polite remind-
er that PE kits 
which are worn 
on PE days 
should be un-
branded 
sports wear 
without logos. 
Many thanks 
for your sup-
port with this 
matter. 

House points will now be displayed on the newsletter with the points for each week and 

the overall running totals are available to view on the website: 

www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk/school-house-page.  

Well done to St David’s this week!! 



Well done to our Sporting stars this week.  

Troy, Bella and Joe for their achievements at the Gifted in Sport 

session and to Jaxon for his swimming achievements.  

It was lovely to meet our Sep-
tember 2021 new intake families 
on Thursday evening at our out-
door induction event. The 
presentation has been added to 
our website.  

Please remember to get in touch 
should you have any further 
questions– our school office 
number is 01268 571018 



 

 

 

The world number two female tennis player, Naomi Osaka, has withdrawn from the French 

Open tennis tournament after the controversy over her refusal to speak to the media at the 

tournament. She announced her decision in a recent Twitter post. The 23-year-old Japa-

nese player said last week she would not do news conferences at the event to protect her 

mental health. 

Things to talk about at home… 

Are there any sports stars who you admire and enjoy watching? 

Do you watch any sports on television or online? If so, which do you enjoy? 

Have you seen any interviews with sports stars after the match or competition has ended? 

Do you think interviews after the sport has finished are important? Why? 






